Wellness Meeting 3/14/12

For those who were unable to attend the wellness meeting last night here are the highlights:

ReCharge is on hold until the fall. There were only 9 students that returned forms. Mechelle is going to send back the money with a letter. We will try to do it in the fall when hopefully more students will be more interested. We are going to try to host it at the same time as Girls on the Run. There was also little staff interest or availability to instruct the boys. Hopefully in the fall, parents, students, and teachers will be show more interest. Thoughts also were letting the students practice one time with the football players or make some show at a home game for an end party. We will send out the letters again at the beginning of the school year and see how much more participation we can receive.

This was all we discussed regarding the wellness committee. This was a very short meeting. Let's try to find something more to discuss in April. So far this year we have accomplished Health Fair, Girls on the Run, Healthier snacks/class parties, Biggest Loser, and trying to do ReCharge. We are doing well. What do we want to take on next year? I would still like to try for a before school activity/walk. See you later and thanks for coming.